
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources -

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 
Tel Nos. (632) 929-66-26 to 29 (632) 929-62-52 

929-66-20 929-66-33 to 35 
929-70-41 to 43

MEMORANDUM 
UMTS No. 2004- 10 

FOR ALL BUREAU DIRECTORS, EMB, MGB, NCR, REGIONS 4A & 
4B & HEAD OF ATTACHED AGENCIES, SERVICE DIRECTORS 
PROGRAMPROJECT OFFICES & ALL DIVISION CHIEFS, 
CENTRAL OFFICE 

FROM THE UNDERSECRETARY 
Management and Technical Services 

SUBJECT : OPEN HOUSE AT THE NINOY AQUINO PARKS AND . 
WILDLIFE CENTER AND HINULUGANG TAKTAK 

DATE SEP 10 2005 

In support to the observance of the 1 0 4 ~Philippine Civil Service Month celebration, please 
be informed that the DENR through the Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center (NAPWC) 
and the Hinulugang Taktak National Park (HTNP) will be open for free to all government 
employees on September 19 and 24, 2004. The management shall only be requiring 
government identification cards as entry pass. 

In this regard, we are inviting all government officials and employees on these particular 
dates. The DENR officials and employees will be free-of-charge anytime of the year at the 
NAPWC and HTNP. 

For your information. 

Let's Go Green! 


